
September 2017 

WWHS 
CHOIR  
NEWSLETTER 

Volume 1 / Issue 1 

WELCOME TO CHOIR AT WWHS! 

Thank you for enrolling your student in choir at WWHS. This is the first issue 

of a monthly newsletter that will be emailed to you and also sent via Remind. 

This month’s focus will be getting and staying plugged in to what is going on 

in the Choral Department by receiving choir updates via Remind, checking 

the school website, liking the Facebook like page, and following our 

Instagram account.  

Materials To Ensure Your Student’s Success In Choir 

The following materials are needed ASAP: 

 Alfred's Essentials of Music Theory, Complete workbook 

o This workbook is available on Amazon.com for around $10. 

Click the following link to view the product: http://a.co/8h7se3p 

 1- inch Black binder 

 Portfolio with pockets, any color 

 Mechanical pencil 

 Colored pencils 

 Highlighter 

REMIND: STAY INFORMED! 

I use Remind to help keep you informed about classroom 

activities and assignments. Remind is a free service that lets me 

send quick messages via text, push notifications, or email to 

everyone involved with the class. We’ll be able to stay in touch 

without revealing our personal contact information. Signing up 

for my messages on Remind is easy. Remind is an app that can 

be downloaded from the app store on any smartphone. 

Instructions are below. Parent remind instructions are on the 

next page. Student remind instructions are found on the WWHS 

school website under the choir tab.  

CHOIR FEES 

Fees:  

$25 for 9th-12th graders 

$20 for 7th-8th graders 

Choir fees are due no later 

than September 27th.  

Make checks payable to 

Wellborn High School. Also 

include your driver's license 

number.  

If paying with a single check, 

make sure you include what the 

money is for in the note section 

($20 for choir fee. $20 for polo) 

for auditing purposes. 

 

 

 

http://a.co/8h7se3p


  PARENT REMIND UPDATES INSTRUCTIONS 

There are several ways to sign up for updates: 

 Click the following link: https://www.remind.com/join/e3g272 

 Text @e3g272 to 81010 

 Visit the parent portal page on the WWHS webpage under the music 

tab at https://al01901382.schoolwires.net/Page/31.  

 Text @e3g272 to (334) 517-0877. 

 Go to rmd.at/e3g272 on a desktop computer to sign up for email 

notifications. 

If you have any issues signing up, please email me at ccopelan.wl@ccboe.us.  

 

 

 

 

OTHER WAYS TO STAY INFORMED AND CONNECTED 

 

Check out our FaceBook like page at 

https://www.facebook.com/WWHS-Choir-577096496014532/. 

Be sure to like it! 

 

Follow wwhschoir on Instagram. 

Content coming soon! 

 

 

Contact Me 

Mr. Copeland 

ccopelan.wl@ccboe.us 

 

If you need anything or have 

questions and/or concerns, email me 

or contact me via remind.  
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